
Colne and District Committee – Update 11th May, 2023 

 

Cemetery Lodge, Keighley Road, Colne 

The Director of Resources reports that, since submitting the report on the Cemetery 

Lodge, Keighley Road, Colne a revised offer has been received. 

The offer at £100,000, as referred to at paragraph 2 in the background of the report, 

has been increased to £150,000.  The offer is to retain the property as residential. 

The recommendation as detailed in the report, to recommend the Executive to 

accept the higher offer of £180,000 for the property remains the same.  


